
YOUR CHILD CARE INVOICE LOOKS DIFFERENT!! 
 

Your invoice has changed.  These changes were made to meet U.S. Postal Service 
requirements and to reduce mailing costs.  Beginning with this invoice, your invoice will 
be printed on a single page.   
 
Please note some of the other improvements made to your invoice.  For example, we 
have added the state reimbursement rates for your area.   
 
For providers accredited by a state or national accrediting organization, we have added 
an Accreditation (ACRD) indicator.  For licensed providers serving 50% or more state 
subsidized children, we have added a Disproportionate Share (DISP) indicator. 
  
There will no longer be a carbon of your invoice.  If you wish to retain a copy for 
your records we recommend you make a copy prior to submitting your invoice to the 
local Family Support Division Office for payment. 
 
 


